
Sent: Sunday, January 4, 2015 11:19 PM

Subject: Wonderful lectures!

Dear Ambassador Nazareth,

What a true pleasure it was for my husband and I to partake in your very

passionate and informative lectures on Islamic Fundamentalism and the lives lived

by Gandhi and Mandela while we were passengers onboard RSS! You remain one of

the most inspiring speakers I have ever had the pleasure to listen to and only wish

that I could continue on that enlightening journey with you! Regrettably, distance

sets us apart.

I spoke to my sons about the impact you had had on me and that I had purchased

three copies of your book- one for me and one for each of them so they could also

appreciate your writings.

On a personal note, you did so touch my heartstrings, especially during your

passionate recounts of both Gandhi and Mandela's influential legacies. I believe

that it is your own inner beauty as a compassionate and deeply spiritual person that

shone through and so moved me. It left an imprint in my heart, which I truly hope

will stay with me for a lifetime!

With sincere best wishes for a very healthy and fulfilling New Year.

Diane Knowlton


